
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To the community of Star of the Sea School, Henley Beach  
 
 
Dear Community Members 
 
I write to inform you that Matthew Perry will continue as Acting Principal at Christ the King School, 
Warradale for Term 1 2023. 
 
Further, I wish to advise that that Narelle Sandercock has been appointed to the role of Acting 
Deputy Principal at Mercedes College for Semester 1 2023. I’d like to take this opportunity to thank 
Narelle for her leadership at Star of the Sea School and wish her every success in her new role. 
 
I am pleased to announce that Kelly Manera has been appointed to the role of Acting Deputy 
Principal at Star of the Sea School for Term 1 2023. 
 
Kelly is well known to the Star of the Sea community in her previous teaching roles, as well as her 
leadership experience as Religious Education Coordinator and Acting Deputy Principal. 
 
Kelly has a deep personal faith and will bring demonstrated commitment and enthusiasm for 
ensuring excellence in teaching and learning to the role. 
 
Kelly is looking forward to working in partnership with the students, staff, families and the parish 
community.  I would like to express my gratitude to Kelly for taking on this leadership position and 
wish her all the best as she prepares to lead Star of the Sea School.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Neil McGoran 
Director 
 
 
30 November 2022 
 
c: School Board 
 Parish Priest 
 School Performance Lead  

 


